
Dear Parents and Carers 

I cannot begin to describe the sense of unreality I think we are all feeling this week.  These 

are very troublesome times and I am so sorry that we will be closing our doors today to so 

many of  our children. 

We will be offering childcare from Monday for key workers and vulnerable children, so will 

be in working to help to do whatever  we can to support the country and get things back to 

normal as soon as possible.  I am very grateful to our staff who are ensuring that it is possible 

for us to make this offer. 

There are learning activities on the school website and, from Monday, work on the Purple 

Mash platform for all classes.  We are available for all children being educated at home to 

support home learning via email.  Please use the admin@cmpschool.co.uk to contact teach-

ers if you would like any advice or support.  I would ask for your understanding and patience 

if it takes a short while for us to get back to you as teachers will be doing two jobs.  They will 

be working in school as well as monitoring home learning.   

To maintain as much social isolation as possible, we do not expect to see any of the children 

other than those who are with us for childcare during the period of school closure.  Please do 

not let your children come up to school, especially during  the school day.  The expectation 

of the government is that children will be kept safe at home with carers and that is our expec-

tation too. 

A newsletter will be sent out every week for as long as possible including a message for all of 

our children who are ‘confined to quarters’.  We want to keep in touch as much as practically 

possible.   

Mrs Hector has put information on the website about agencies who will be able to offer help 

and support to families.   

Thank you so much for your kind words of support and encouragement.  They are really 

appreciated.  Finally I wish you all well and hope that it will not be too long before we are 

back in school together again, safe and healthy. 

With very best wishes 

Carmel Mayfield 
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Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

Deer    Betty   Morgan     

Mole    Mia   Seth      

Kestrel   Edward  Paige W  

Hare    Sophie  Zak     

Rabbit   Tabitha  Lucas    

Hedgehog   Miles  Scarlet    

Badger   Oliver  Molly     

Fox    Connor  Logan    

Ducklings   Billy     

 

Congratulations to you all! 

House Points: 

House Week’s Total Overall Total 

Housman 258 8602 

Jebb 283 8650 

Owen 240 7141 

Webb 224 7361 

Congratulations to all the members of  Jebb. 


